News story: Scotland voted decisively
in 2014 to remain part of the UK

Mr Mundell said:

Scotland voted decisively in 2014 to remain part of the UK. That
decision should be respected. The public do not want another
divisive independence referendum.

We want to work with the Scottish Government to maximise the
opportunities our exit from the European Union will bring. We
should all put our energies into making sure we get the right deal
for Scotland and the rest of the UK as we leave the EU.
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